
WELCOME! We hope you have a lovely stay… 
We’re delighted to welcome you to Hafoty Farm Cottages and particularly pleased to have reopened 

following lockdown! 

We have done our very best to prepare your cottage according to the latest Welsh Government guidelines 

and we’ve taken an online learning course to ensure we’re well prepared.  

We have made every effort to carry out a thorough clean of each cottage prior to your arrival and ensured 

additional safeguarding measures have been carried out to protect both our guests and staff. 

We shall continue to respect social distancing during your stay, so should you need anything, please 

telephone 07733 122356.  

Should you become unwell during your stay, we would respectfully ask that you inform us by telephone, 

then vacate immediately and return home for isolation. We thank you for your cooperation in this matter – 

the safety of our guests and staff is of utmost importance.  

Now that we’ve covered the delights of Coronavirus, let’s celebrate the fact that you’re here! It’s time for 

adventures, exploration and relaxation! We can’t promise good weather but we can promise spectacular 

scenery and a cosy place to stay. 

We hope you have a wonderful time during your stay… seriously, we’re really pleased you’re here! 


